

North Lincoln High School 2737 Lee Lawing Road Lincolnton, NC 28092

(704) 736-1969

Marshall Stewart Assistant Principal

Jennifer Huskey Assistant Principal Chip Cathey Principal Marshall Stewart Assistant Principal

February 18, 2021

Dear Parents,

The Knights PTO is very excited to bring back the iKnight 5k! This year the 7th annual 5k will be on April 24, 2021, but it will be virtual. Our goal is to raise \$10k to update much needed technology in the classrooms. This new technology will enable students to interact with their Chromebooks.

Every year, our PTO raises funds through the iKnight Technology Drive to purchase technology for the classrooms. Technology is a life skill and can be a highly effective tool in the classroom that will help prepare our students for their digital future.

Digital education is opening doors to new learning opportunities and access to digital content in the classroom and at home helps students in many ways. Through interactive technology tools, students are motivated to be active participants, which improves the overall digital learning experience.

This year, more than ever, the PTO efforts to purchase technology to enhance classrooms digitally are critical. Not only for students in the classroom, but also the remote learning students.

The PTO needs support with the goal of \$10k and we are seeking business partners and donors to join us in helping bring our classrooms up to date and help our students.

Donations are tax deductible (Tax ID Number is 45–3026700). Cash or checks made out to NLHS PTO can be mailed or dropped off at the above address. Please put Attention: PTO on your envelope. We accept credit/debit cards: PayPal and Venmo. Please put iKnight Technology Drive Donation in the notes section.

Attached is a Business Sponsor letter that can be provided to employers. You may copy this letter if needed.

Contact Knights PTO at nlbknightspto@gmail.com with any questions. Your support is greatly appreciated!!

If you are interested in participating in our Virtual iKnight 5k please see our event and registration information at www.racingtoes.com. Deadline to register and get a t-shirt is March 31, 2021. Registration will be open till April 24th, but we cannot guarantee any t-shirts in April.

please cut here and return with payment	
	the iKnight Technology Drive. Please select: \$25 donation \$50 donation Other

Home of the Knights